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Safe & Fear-Free Environment, Inc.

Post Office Box 94 – Dillingham, Alaska 99576
(Office) 907-842-2320, (Fax) 907-842-2198
(Crisis Line) 1-800-478-2316

      safe@besafeandfree.org
         

K. Janie Hill Memorial Award
The 12th Annual Janie Hill Memorial Award will be awarded in the summer of 2015 to a person who has demonstrated leadership, community activism and/or personal commitment to ending domestic violence, sexual assault or related abuse and to promoting non-violence.   
The scholarship was established in memory of Janie Hill, who served on SAFE’s Board of Directors for seven years including five years as our President. Janie was a teacher with a profound and lifelong dedication to learning in all its forms.  
The $1,000 scholarship will be awarded in whole or in part directly to one or more recipients to use to further or support their education in whatever form it may take.  
To be eligible, an applicant must be at least 16 years old, a resident of Bristol Bay and be nominated by a member of SAFE. SAFE members can nominate only one person for each scholarship year.

Deadline for nomination is Tuesday, June 30th, 2015 by noon.
Mail or fax your nomination(s) to the above address.  For further information call Karen at 
907-842-2320 or 1-800-478-2316 or by email: outreach@safebristolbay.org
Name of Nominee:

Address: __________________________________________________________________________________________________
 Phone: ____________________________________     Email: _____________________________________________________




 

	Background Information on Nominee:


	Reasons why nominee should receive this award: 


Nominated by: ________________________________
______________________________



          (Printed name of current SAFE member)
                   (Signature of current SAFE Member) 

Contact Info: __________________________________________________________________
Please use another sheet of paper if additional space is needed
